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SCHEDULED EVENTS Al activities meet at the Adams Alumni Center unless otherwise noted.

Afternoon Lecture Series

Sharon and Bob Brown (842-2079) are in charge

of Birthday preparations. Loraine Lindenbaum
(Ihlindenbaum@sunflower.com, 843-4308) and Lee
Ketzel (leeketzel @yahoo.com, 843-4834) are in charge of
programs.

October 10—Program at 2:30, sherry at 2:00, in the
Summerfield Room. Following the celebration of October
birthdays, Evan Jorn, long time VNA Hospice volunteer,
will share his personal experiences and knowledge about
Hospice and Home Health services offered by VNA.

Armchair Travel
Stitt Robinson (wsrobin@ku.edu, 843-1499)

October 24— Program at 2:30, coffee and tea at 2:00. A
program on Turkey, will be presented by Andrew Torres.

Card and Game Theory
Edna Galle (galle@ku.edu, 843-2950)

October 17—1:30 in the Paul Adam Lounge. The
sign-up sheet for bridge and scrabble is available at the
Wednesday Coffee.

Cinema Studies
Fred Madaus (fmadaus @ku.edu >, 841-4939), Audrey
Kamb-Studdard (audkamb@ku.edu, 843-4166), and
Bruce Linton (balinton@ku.edu, 843-6796).
<a,f£77/‘0ct0ber 15—Film at 2:00, coffee at 1:45, in the Paul

Adam Lounge. The October movie will be Who's Afraid of
Virginia Woolf, starring Elizabeth Taylor, Richard Burton,
George Segal & Sandy Dennis. A bitter aging couple, with
the help of alcohol, use a young couple to fuel anguish and
emotional pain on each other. This film won five Oscars in
1966.

The film running time is 104 minutes) Please join us for
coffee and the Movie. T

Computer Study
Jerry Niebaum (jniebaum@wizardofkansas.com, 842-3127)
All meetings at 9:00 in the Paul Adam Lounge. Programs
for the month follow:
October 2— " Vacation Rental by Owner” (Jerry
Niebaum).
October 9—"WOW, What’s New and Coming.”
October 16— "Creating PowerPoint Photo Albums”
( Jerry Niebaum).
October 23— "Helpful Applications (Apple and Android)
for Seniors” (Alan Swarts).
October 30— "Technology Use by Channel 6.”

Conversations with ...
Jerry Niebaum (jniebaum@wizardofkansas.com, 842-3127)
October 1—2:30 in the Music Room. Our guest will be
Grant Goodman, interviewed by Jerry Niebaum. This study
group will meet in the Music Room. The group will meet
the first Tuesday of each month. Our guest for Nov. 5 will
be Ellen Reid Gold, interviewed by Jerry Niebaum. Future
interviews will be determined by the interests of the group.

Drama Study
Arnold Weiss (ahweiss @ku.edu, 842-5502), and Bob
Procter (robert@procter.com, 221-2100)

October 11 —1:30 in the Music room. Drama Study
Group will undertake Act I of a new play, The Lark, by Jean
Anouilh. As always, all are welcome. Hope to see you
there.

Gardening
Allen Wiechert (wiechert@ku.edu, 842-5467) and Dick
Schiefelbusch (843-5869)

October 2, 9, 16, 23, 30—9:00 in the Music Room.
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Great Books Study

Ellen Gold (843-6933) and Don Chambers (843-5805)
October 9—1:30 in the McGinnis Library. The Great

Books Group will discuss The Things They Carried, by

Tim O’Brien. David Hiebert will moderate the discussion.

Please join us.

Music

Roberta Spires (rspires@ku.edu, 842-6820) October 2, 9,
16, 23, 30 —Immediately following coffee, in the Music
Room.

Out of Town Travel

Bob and Norma Hohn (bnhohn@sunflower.com, 842-8804)
and Fred and Carolyn Madaus (fimadaus @ku.edu, 841-
4939)

November 1— Trip to Kansas City. We will visit the
Steamboat Arabia. The museum has been updated recently,
and is continually restoring treasures recovered from the
boat, so even if you have been there before, it may be
worthwhile to go again, Lunch will be at Lydia’s Lydia
has a much-viewed national TV cooking show. The cuisine

is Italian, and is highly rated. We will also tour the WW I
Museum. It has also been renovated recently and has new
exhibits, so it is worth a new look.

The specific itinerary has yet to be scheduled, but our trip
should not require an early departure time, and we should
be back home in mid PM.

The price of the trip will depend on how many are
going, but will include the bus fare, tip for the driver and
admissions to the two museums. Lunch will be on your
own.

Singing for Fun
Roberta Spires (rspires@ku.edu, 842-6820)
There will be no Singing for Fun this month.

Ten O’clock Scholars,
AKA “Wednesday Coffee”
Esther Smith (842-1660)

October 2, 9, 16, 23, 30—10:00, in the Summerfield
Room. Conversation, coffee, tea, cookies and
announcements.
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